
Here¬s What¬s 
Happening at JUBILEE

It was such a blessing for all of the Jubilee students to spend the month of 

December focusing on the season of Advent during Chapel, in our classrooms, 

and out in the community as we visited the residents at Baptist Homes. We 

blessed the residents by singing, presenting them with the gifts and cards that 

we they made, and most importantly sharing the GOOD NEWS of the birth of 

Jesus!



Kindergarten enjoyed learning about the season of Advent. . 
We have been reading the Bible story of the birth of Jesus 
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crafts, and celebrating His coming!

Besides enjoying their Advent Unit, First grade has 
been experimenting with new Brain Bins ¢an 
opportunity for the class to explore creative and 
critical thinking skills through open ended STEAM 



Third grade has enjoyed 

extending our light and 

color unit in the month of 
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with advent! One of our 

final experiments that we 

did was to create a working 

model of our eye. We took 

advantage of a few of the 

sunny days and captured 

images through the lenses 

and projected them on the 
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at how the model eye really 

worked, and captured many 
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images on the  index card 
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how it is on our own 

retinas!

Second grade loved learning 
that because our Heavenly 
Father sent His son Jesus to 
earth, we know He loves us 
very much!We went to 
Baptist Homes this week and 
sang Christmas carols, read 
Scripture and enjoyed seeing 
the joy on their faces as we 
gave them gifts that we had 
made for them.


